July 28, 2004

VIA FedEx
Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

WUTC

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504-7250


Docket Number: UT-960310
Dear Ms. Washburn,

Enclosed are the original and three copies of MCI’s request for Approval of Amendment to Interconnection Agreement between MCI and Qwest.  If you have any questions please contact me at (303)390-6168. 
Sincerely,

Michael Rivera

